
 

Deputy Principal’s Message  

Tena Koutou Katoa,  

 

This week we celebrated the value of goodness and 

since the last newsletter we have been witness to lots 

of goodness happening in our school.  

We held our school Creative Day last Friday.  We have 

a lot of talent at our school and our judges had a hard 

time judging all the Creative Day creations.  The 

participation and standard was extremely high. Thank 

you to Friends of the School and our BoT for rallying around our school community on this day also, 

providing kai (food) and kōrero (conversation) so that we could gather voice on what St Pius would like to 

see in our new Principal. We built a great profile and had a good turnout of families. 

Thank you to everyone who turned up to help us celebrate our school feast day last Sunday especially our 

readers, singers, musicians and technology people.   

Tomorrow the 25th August our school cultural group will be performing at the Te Hui Ahurea at Sacred 

Heart. Most of the Hamilton Catholic schools will be presenting. If you want to come and watch our school 

they will be performing at approximately 11:40am. Make sure you give yourself time to find a park. 

Ma te Atua e manaaki 

Urai Vanxay 
  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

August    31st Senior/Junior Mass 

Sept       6th Vision & Hearing 

Date to mark in your calendar Sept 15th Teacher 

Only Day 

Click HERE to see School Calendar  
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https://www.stpius.school.nz/1/calendars/1-calendar


 

Happy Birthday from  

everyone at St Pius X 

 

31st—Jaydan—Kiwi Block 

It is very important that you 

keep us up-to-date of 

phone/address changes.  

You can do this via our 

website by clicking on THIS LINK or you can 

call the office on 07 843 6554 or email: 

info@stpius.school.nz 

Duffy Fathers’ Day  

Assembly. 

Friday 1st September 

At 

2.10pm  

In the School Hall 

We would love to see our 

TEACHER ONLY DAY  

ON  

FRIDAY 15TH SEPTEMBER 

The staff are taking part in Professional 

Development. Please keep your children at 

home. 

LUNCH!! 

Tommo’s lunch orders 
every Friday. Please see 

the menu in the office and 
make sure you have the 

correct change. 

https://www.stpius.school.nz/forms/4-update-contact-details/submissions/new


ST PIUS X CREATIVE DAY 



TICKETS TO GIVEAWAY TO THE CAT IN THE HAT  

The Cat in the Hat is coming to Hamilton's Clarence St Theatre in the  

September school holidays!  

Te Wiki o Te Reo Maaori Spring Kai Festival, taking place at Melville Intermediate on September 15th, from 5 pm to 
8 pm. 
The heart and soul of our festival is the delectable food that brings people together to celebrate both Te Reo Maaori 
and incredible culinary talents. We believe your expertise in the culinary arts could add a fantastic flavour to our 
event, and that's why we're reaching out to you. 
Whether you're an experienced stallholder or a passionate home cook, we welcome you to join us as a kai 
stallholder. This is your opportunity to showcase your culinary creations and connect with a diverse audience of kai 
enthusiasts. 
Event Details: 
Date: September 15, 2023 
Time: 5:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
Location: Melville Intermediate    

How to Apply: 
If you're excited to be a part of this vibrant celebration, please fill out our stallholder application form through the 
following link: https://forms.gle/gKetQVKSnUvsH8Jj6 
We're looking forward to reviewing your application and potentially having you on board. 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__forms.gle_gKetQVKSnUvsH8Jj6&d=DwMFaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=X1-1Xo7OQIqZmwbfdqu2_5Ds_jL7Z2P4pPgScpHUy1w&m=Gr0LhVroG5WOAzpSDw-h4yu1vYwV1Wf5W4vWYiIOmtOvnxZe6nchMFS5bDLYMQd9&s=TNp3g3fv


For St Pius X  

WEEKLY 

 Jaron player of the day for 
Glenview Knights Football 

team. 

 

Catholic Inter-schools Cross Country 


